MALLA REDDY INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT

4™ September 2025

NOTICE

This is to inform to all the Students and Staff that the college declared
Holiday for “MILAD UN NABI & GANESH NIMAJJANAM” on 05.09.2025
& 06.09.2025.

Consequently, 11.10.2025 (Second Saturday) shall be observed as
Working day, in lieu of holiday declared on 06.09.25.

College Re-opens for Regular classes from 08.09.2025 (Monday)
onwards.
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